
Dear Family & Friends,  
 
We had two wonderful trips recently, teaching Bible       
Institute (BI) courses in Cuevas, Peru and in Muthetheni, 
Kenya. God blessed both trips in great ways.   
 
From Sept. 21-28, I went to Peru to teach a course on  
Missions & Evangelism to pastors and leaders at our          
Cuevas BI in the mountains of northern Peru. I taught 20 
committed students, who worked hard and learned a lot. 
They travelled long distances on foot or motorbike to get 
to Cuevas. During the class, we went over many ways     
to share the Gospel, including Evangelism Explosion,      
Four Spiritual Laws, the Bridge illustration, and other       
methods contextualized to their culture. 
 
The last day of class, we went out in teams into the local           
community to use these different forms of evangelism. 
Three teams went to local schools. Between all of us,  
we shared the Gospel with 125 people and 6 people 
prayed to receive Christ! On my team, Juan shared the 
Gospel with Isael, an 80 year old man, and the Lord 
helped him see his need for the Savior and he prayed 
with us to receive Christ. God is good!     
 
From Oct. 8-18, Colleen and I went to Muthetheni,     
Kenya. I taught a course on Missions, Evangelism & 
Church Planting to 35 students at our Bible Institute 
there. The course went great: the students were very    
engaged,  asked great questions and worked hard on  
their class assignments. I also had the opportunity to 
preach at a local church on Sunday, Oct. 13.  
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Our class of 35 students at the Muthetheni, Kenya BI 

Colleen on a home visit with our staff in Kenya 

Teaching Missions & Evangelism in Cuevas, Peru 



Colleen worked all week as a volunteer 
nurse at our World Reach Medical Clinic 
in Muthetheni. She saw patients, made 
friends with our Kenyan staff, went on 
home visits to patients, and shared the 
love of Jesus with lots of Kenyans. It was   
a great week.   
 
Please pray for:  
 
1.  Our trip to Guatemala in Nov. to teach 
 a church planting course at a potential 
 new BI site.  
2.  Our BIs operating in Colombia, Peru, 
 Kenya and Uganda and for Brad as      
 BI Director. 
3.  The scheduling of teachers & courses 
 at all our BIs in 2025.  
4. For God to supply more financial      

support for our ministry, as we only 
have 60% of the monthly support 
World Reach requires.  

 
Thank you so much & God bless you! 
         
 

 

Would you partner to provide the support 
we must raise for the mission of World 
Reach to serve globally? 
 
• Go to world-reach.org/donate to give 

once or set up monthly recurring gifts 
under the campaign for Taylor. 

 
• Make a check payable to World Reach 

and mail to the address below with a 
note indicating your preference for  
supporting "Taylor’s ministry": 

 
 World Reach 
 P.O. Box 26155 
 Birmingham, AL 35260  
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